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Bob Crowley
Windsor Youth Board
2/11/15-3/11/15

Held several baseball sign ups times in Feb.

. Have had 3 rules meetings

Baseball/softball clinics have gone well so far they will go until
March 22" Softball had clinic with Raiders softball on Sunday the
8" Was well attended by both coaches, parents and players

Have spent many hours entering and reentering sign-ups so that we
have the most up to date figures when forming teams and getting
coaches and looking at schedules.

. Have received numerous calls and emails concerning signing-up

children to play. Have answered all trying to make sign-ups has
easy and accessible has possible which has created an issue with
parents waiting till last minute to register.

. Opening day is May 2™ may require sleds, Easter Egg Hunt is

April 4™ and may have to be moved inside.
Try-outs and draft day is 11 days from today.
Have started to get baseballs/softball purchased.
Have to start looking at equipment we have in storage .

For now the weather just keeps being an adventure but we
will be ready to play on May 2" although it may be require we use
skies. Have a good month.

Thank-You Robert Crowley



